Centerville School

NEWSLETTER

December 16, 2016

CHRISTMAS PROGRAM - School gym, Tuesday night at 7 pm is the place
to be for another wonderful Centerville Christmas Program! Our K-4
students will be jazzy, finger-snapping snowflakes as they perform Flakes, a
musical celebration of snow, slush, and snirt! Grades 5-8 students will take
the audience back to Christmas 1946 as they perform North Pole Radio Hour
for absolute enjoyment! Students need to arrive at 6:45 when doors open and
go to their classrooms for costume preparations. Families with last names
beginning A-L are asked to bring cookies for refreshments and families M-Z
are asked to bring one dozen popcorn balls. We are planning to see a special
guest from the North Pole; bring your cameras!

EARLY RELEASE -Students will be dismissed at 11:45 on Wednesday,
December 21, to begin our holiday’s winter vacation. School will resume for
classes on Tuesday, January 3™. Enjoy this extra time with your family!

MEETING - The December School Board meeting is Tuesday, December 20.
Board meetings are held in the library and start at 6:00 pm. Parents and
community members are welcome to attend these public meetings.

BOOKMOBILE - The bookmobile will be at school on Wednesday. Please
help your children remember to retfurn library books from home.

APPRECIATION - As we prepare to close the calendar for 2016, the
Centerville School Staff wishes to thank all families for your continuing
I‘ support. We appreciate the trust given us to educate and care for

your children.

NOTICE - School delays, closures, and notice of bus snow routes are { }
announced on media sources listed below: radio stations KLCK 1400-AM and
Y102.3-FM, KACI 103.9-FM and 1300AM, local television stations KATU, KOIN,
KGW, KPTV and also the internet at www.flashalert.net/id/centerville.
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